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WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2202
December 12, 1995

Director John M. Deutch
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Director Deutch:

I am writing to request the declassification of Central
Intelligence Agency documents which relate to the disappearance
of Raoul Wallenberg. This request is made on behalf of Dr. Guy
von Dardel, Raoul Wallenberg’s brother, and others working in
conjunction with him. The declassification of these documents
would greatly assist the many organizations and private
individuals investigating Raoul Wallenberg’s whereabouts after
World War II. ’

As you know, Wallenberg was a Swedish official responsible
for saving tens of thousands of Jews in Nazi occupied Hungary
during World War II. After the war’s end, Wallenberg was
apparently arrested by the Russians and on January 31, 1945,
charged as an American spy. Since his disappearance, there have
been many reports of Wallenberg’s survival in Russian prisons.

It has now been over fifty years since Raoul Wallenberg’s
disappearance. It is long past time to release all documents
which may shed some light on Wallenberg‘’s whereabouts.
Specifically, I request that two pages relating to Raoul
Wallenberg be declassified (i.e. without redactions). <Copies of
these documents with redactions are enclosed. If this is not
possible, I ask that I be able to view the original versions in
person. Thank you.
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